KABAR TERBARU





## **Pelindo Employee Share Donation**

Admin -- 08 September 2022

Morning Spirit of Pelindo People,

Sharing is the best form of being grateful for what we have, for that in order to be grateful for the commemoration of Pelindo Day, let's set aside some of our sustenance to donate and share.

Donations will be collected through Bank Syariah Indonesia account Number: 2233-000-003 on behalf of Mutiara Pelindo for a period of 8 to d. September 18, 2022 and will be distributed to our brothers and sisters in Bunaken as a follow-up to the Pelindo BUMN Service Program for Bunaken.

For more information, please contact the Donation Program Contact Person, **Yona Carera: 081333550370** Let's be grateful, Let's share

#Pelindo#PelindoDay#SOEsforIndonesia#OnePelindoforIndonesiaMaju#mariberbagimariberdonasi